








For More Information

Your trust is a top priority for L&M, and we deeply regret the inconvenience this may have caused. The privacy
and protection of our customers’ information is a matter we take seriously.

If you have any further questions regarding this incident, please call our dedicated and confidential toll-free
response line to respond to questions at ||} This response line is staffed with professionals familiar
with this incident and knowledgeable on what you can do to protect against misuse of your information. The
response line is available Monday through Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. Central Time.

Thank you,

Lé&M Fleet Supply
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